Salisbury Free Library
Trustee Minutes ~Approved 7/12/23
June 7, 2023

PRESENT: Cheryl Bentley, Chris Dixon, Jen Hoyt, Nan O’Neill
GUESTS:  Gayle Landry, Seeley Longnecker

* Gayle and Seeley have been invited by the Board of Trustees to partake in the interview of a
candidate for Director. Michelle Carr has recused herself from the meeting due to a personal
relationship with the candidate.

Cheryl called the meeting to order at 6 PM.

Cheryl made a motion to go to a non-public session pursuant to RSA 91-A:3 Il b with a 2" by
Nan. Roll call vote:

Cheryl YES
Chris YES
Jen YES
Nan YES

Non-public session began at 6:01 PM.
The Board returned to a public session at 6:38 PM

Cheryl made a motion to seal the minutes of the non-public session with a 2" by Nan. All
approved.

NEW BUSINESS:

The board discussed other ways to communicate what was happening at the library for those
who do not participate in social media, or do not have a computer. Gayle offered to hand out
flyers at the Town office, stating that this has been done in the past. She also thought the
library’s sandwich board could be helpful, as well as a presence at Old Home Day. Gayle
noted that she had done gift bags for children registering for kindergarten, but felt that the
library could have played a bigger role. The Board advised her that the Board did not know
about the gift bags.

There being no further business before the Board, Nan made a motion to adjourn with a 2™
by Jen. All approved.

Meeting adjourned at 6:54 PM.
Next meeting July 11, 2023 at 6 PM
Respectfully submitted,

Christine Dixon
Secretary






